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New Safety Recall Advanced Communication – VA4 
 
FCA US LLC (FCA US) has announced an equipment safety recall on certain Mopar 
Passenger Airbag Modules (PAB) (part number 68335088AA) intended for 2019 Model 
Year (LD) Dodge Charger vehicles.  
 
REASON FOR THIS SAFETY RECALL 
Suspect Passenger Airbag Modules (PAB), part number 68335088AA, were shipped to 
dealers prior to development testing completion. Suspect PABs without developmental 
testing completed may not perform as expected when commanded to deploy in a 
vehicle crash.  A PAB that does not perform as expected may increase the risk of injury 
to a front seat passenger when commanded to deploy in a vehicle crash. 
 
 
SERVICE ACTION 
FCA US will conduct a voluntary safety recall to replace suspect PABs with the correct 
PABs. The remedy for this condition is not currently available.  Dealers will be notified of 
the launch of this safety recall by way of established communication methods.  This 
recall is estimated to launch in 3rd Quarter of 2019.  
 
 
We ask that you please take the time to ensure that your personnel are aware of this 
communication and are prepared to execute a customer friendly process for inquiries 
regarding involved vehicles. 
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